Pro forma letter

The letter over the page is one way in which you could explain to Darlington Borough Council how the proposed cuts may affect you as a disabled person or carer. The more details you put in the letter the better. Please put in your own information in place of the blue text. Staff from DAD can support you to explain in detail about the impact the cuts will have on your life.

You may also wish to send a copy of the letter to your Councillor. DAD has a list of Ward Councillors at its main office in Horsemarket.

Your address

Communities
Darlington Borough Council
Freepost Licence No. DL64
Town Hall
Feethams
Darlington
DL1 5QT
Date

I understand that Darlington Borough Council is consulting on proposals to cut funding to services from April 2012.

As a disabled person / carer, I am very worried about the negative impact that the loss of these service would have on me.  
I use list services here. I use them for insert details of what you use each service for, e.g. shopping, getting information or advice, meeting friends, visiting the library etc.

The loss of these services for me would mean insert what the loss would mean for you
As a disabled person / carer I will also be affected by several other proposals including insert any examples here. (DAD has a list of proposals which may affect disabled people)
Please take my views into account when making your final decisions
Yours sincerely,

Name
Copy to Ward Councillor if appropriate
